
Flying Figtree 

Term 4, Week 7 

 

Term 4 

25th  Nov P&C Raffle Ticket’s Due Back 

29th Nov Stage 3 Debating 

30th Nov  

Year 6 Water Survival Challenge  

@ Unanderra Pool 

P&C Meeting in the HIVE  

@ 6:30pm 

5th Dec Gold Afternoon Tea 

 6th Dec 
 Year 6 High School Day  

(Figtree High School) 

Proposed Emerald Excursion 

 9th Dec  

Twilight Night 

 13th Dec 
 Year 6 Jamberoo  

Recreation Park 

14th Dec  

Presentation Day @ Figtree high 

P&C Social Night 

15th Dec Year 6 Formal 

16th Dec  

Students last day 

Teachers vs. Students Soccer 

game 

 

Congratulations to the following Bronze  

Superstar students: 

Isabelle Bush, Ilona Krizsan & Toby Jones. 
 

Congratulations to the following Silver  

Superstar students: 

Connor Bailey, Kieran Michlmayr, Athina Pates,  

Bryn Fuller, Kavindu Herath, Matteo Ciarrocca,   

Clay Batchelor, Joseph Cooper & Layal Sawan. 
 

Congratulations to the following Gold  

Superstar students: 

Samuel  Newton, Toby Russell, Madilyn Ladmore,  

Lara Limbrick, Isaac Erler, Stella Anagnosopoulos,  

Bryon Manning, Piper Godfrey, Chiara D’Amico,  

Alexia Petrovska, Ava Parry, Keira Meagher,  

Sonny Morris, Beau Baldock, Joshua Hailstone,  

William Burns, Angus Newton & Myah Ellem. 
 

Congratulations to the following Emerald  

Superstar students: 

Zali O’Brien, Ava Parry, Alyssa Monro,  

Breanna Luke, Miley Reh, Xavier Cooper,  

Mackenzie Smart, William Brett, Kirra Synott,  

Jack Tully & Sara Radford. 
 

We will see you on Wednesday at the morning assembly! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU... 
Mitchell Roberts 

Important News 
 Kindergarten enrolments now 

being taken for 2017. 
 

 Raffle Tickets due back. 
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School Captains 2017 
I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate all our school captain 

nominees. On Monday, 12 of our school leaders addressed our entire school 

and explained why they would be great leaders in our school. They were 

simply amazing. Following these speeches a vote took place and after 

counting and re-counting, yesterday our 2017 Captains were announced. It 

is my honour to introduce our school captains for 2017. 

Congratulations to our Captains— Zali O’Brien and Kaylen Craft 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
        
 

Congratulations to our Vice Captains— Kasey Reh and William Brett 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Classing in 2017 
Last week I announced there was the opportunity for parents to pick up a 

classing consideration form from the front office. These forms are due back 

no later than 3:15pm Monday 28 November. No late forms will be accepted. 

As in previous years we are again offering parents the opportunity to provide 

the school with a classing consideration for your child. It is important to note 

this is a consideration only. As a school we always endeavour to make  

informed decisions and classing make up is no exception. This form is not a 

teacher request form, rather an opportunity for parents to outline  

particular considerations such as splitting siblings in the same stage etc. 
 

Mobile Phones  
Under the NSW Department of Education policy, schools, in consultation with 

their communities, can allow students to bring their own personal mobile 

electronic devices to school (BYOD iPads, laptops etc) for the purpose of 

learning. This policy does not extend to students bringing their mobile phones 

to school for the use of social media, games, to take photos or to make  

contact with others. The use of a mobile device under these conditions is 

strictly prohibited. If a child is required to have a phone, for safety and  

security reasons, it must be dropped off to the front office. Not only does this 

keep the expensive device safe, it also protects the privacy of our school 

community. We appreciate your support in this matter. 
Have a wonderful weekend, 

Warm regards 

Skye Hayward 
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HOW2Learn 

Reciprocity (Team Recipro)

 

Reciprocity is the social aspect of learning where the learners are ready, willing and able 

to LEARN ALONE OR WITH OTHER PEOPLE. 
 

As part of the How2Learn strategy characters have been created that represent each 

Learning Disposition or Learning Muscle. 
 

The characters that represent Reciprocity are Team Recipro. 

Team Recipro is made up of Callabro, Empatica, Balencio and Replika. 
 

Callabro is the guiding force of the team. He uses his strong arms to keep the group  

connected and on track. He recognises the power of harnessing individual abilities to 

work together. 
 

Empatica is in touch with how other people feel, think and speak. She can see things 

through their eyes. She uses this understanding to determine her actions and bring wider 

perspective to the team. 
 

Balencio balances the learning energy of the team. He knows that sometimes they need 

time to think and learn alone. He knows when it is time to learn together as a team. 
 

Replika can use his power of limitation to learn new things quickly. He actively seizes  

opportunities to learn from and with others. 
 

 The habits that make up reciprocity are: 

 Collaboration 

 Empathy and listening 

 Interdependence 

 Imitation 
 

Collaboration is the skill of learning with others. It is knowing how to manage yourself in 

the give and take of a collaborative venture, respecting and recognising other view 

points; adding to and drawing from the strength of teams. 
 

Empathy and listening is getting inside others' minds. This means contributing to others' 

experiences by listening to them to understand what they are really saying, and putting 

yourself in their shoes. 
 

Interdependence is balancing self-reliance and sociability. This involves knowing when it's 

appropriate to learn on your own or with others, and being able to stand your ground in 

a debate. 
 

Imitation is picking up habits and values. This means constructively adopting methods, 

habits or values from other people whom you observe. 

 The 5 HOW2Learn dispositions are:       

 Resilience     Reciprocity   Resourcefulness   Reflectiveness   Responsibility 

http://www.thebidgee-s.schools.nsw.edu.au/curriculum-programs/how2learn/resilience
http://www.thebidgee-s.schools.nsw.edu.au/curriculum-programs/how2learn/reciprocity
http://www.thebidgee-s.schools.nsw.edu.au/curriculum-programs/how2learn/resourcefulness
http://www.thebidgee-s.schools.nsw.edu.au/curriculum-programs/how2learn/reflectiveness
http://www.thebidgee-s.schools.nsw.edu.au/curriculum-programs/how2learn/responsibility


 

This week the Student Representative Council has been discussing ideas 

for the school. 

 

The SRC thought about Blue Dragon Fundraising, and what the Blue 

Dragon money should go towards. Some people want the money to go 

towards more food & water, while others want the money to be used to 

create more girls’ shelters, as there are three boy’s shelters and only one 

girl’s shelter. They will be asking the students in their classes what their 

opinion is. 

 

Elizabeth Pirie also brought up the ideas of getting swings for the play-

ground and skorts for the girls at school. Riley Baird discussed that there 

were many bindies on the oval, and that we could use sprinklers to get 

rid of them. Plus, a new SRC Notice Board arrived, and the SRC team got 

the opportunity to paint it during recess on Thursday! 

SRC News 



Community News 
What is Due and When? 

 Please note: S/S= selected students only 

Monday 
Helen Perna  

Volunteer needed 

Tuesday 
Lindsay Srbinovski 

Volunteer needed 

Wednesday Tracey Ellem & Jennie MacRae 

Thursday Natalie Dzeparoski 

Friday Denise DeMartin & Margaret Cheney 

Canteen Volunteer’s 

required. 

Canteen Roster 

The Canteen  is open for  

Lunch orders  Monday, Wednesday and Friday. 

Snacks only at lunchtime on Tuesday and Thursday . 

Don’t forget to use our Canteen! 

 

PRIMARY ETHICS 
 

We are looking for a new Ethics Teacher to take on the 

Years 5 & 6 Ethics class. 

Ethics classes run on a Wednesday morning during SRE 

time as an alternative to Scripture.  

If you are or know of a family friend or relative, who is inter-

ested in becoming involved in volunteering as an Ethics 

teacher at our school, please contact me either through the 

front office or via the Primary Ethics email at  

figtreeheightspsethics@outlook.com 

 

Amanda Bowen 

Primary Ethics Coordinator 

What When 

Classing Considerations 2017 
28th Nov @ 

3:15pm 

Yr 6 Graduation Dinner s/s 2nd Dec 

Yr 6 Jamberoo Rec Park  

Permission Note & Payment 

s/s 

OVERDUE 

Smith’s Hill HS Performance OVERDUE 

Voluntary Contributions OVERDUE 
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P&C continued 







From OOSH 




